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Medical Laboratory Professionals Week
By Karen Quinnell, Laboratory Manager

Medical Laboratory Professionals Week, 
established 41 years ago to take place 
annually the last week in April, offers us 
the unique opportunity to increase the 
public’s awareness and understanding of 
the valuable role the medical laboratory 
professionals have in our healthcare system.   
At Ferry County Hospital, I am privileged 
to work with 4 individuals who have made 
it their profession to serve in this capacity.  

They are all dedicated, well trained, and 
committed to excellence.  Please help me 
express our appreciation for their dedication 
and hard work toward the collaborative 
effort of delivering better health care to our 
community.

Prior Hospital Happenings available at 
http://www.fcphd.org/news.html
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